
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Rep. Rosa DeLauro     Rep. Kay Granger  

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC, 20515    Washington, DC 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the County of Orange’s Behavioral Health Families and Children’s 

Campus project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of 

Orange, located at 333 W. Santa Ana Blvd, Santa Ana, CA 92701. 

 

In January 2021, the County of Orange (County) opened its first payor agnostic mental health 

treatment campus, Be Well, in central Orange County. To date, its programs are at capacity. The 

demands for the programs demonstrate the need to provide mental health treatment regardless of 

payment source. The County plans to open two more Be Well campuses throughout Orange 

County – North and South – to ensure equitable access to mental health services for its residents. 

The first campus is located in the district at 265 S. Anita Drive, Orange, CA 92868. As the 

country re-opens following the countrywide shutdown from COVID-19, the mental health of 

Orange County’s children is at the forefront of its residents’ minds. The County if awarded $5 

million would allocate that money as follows: (1) $3 million to Planning/Design (would show the 

quickest results). (2) $2 million Construction. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

______________________ 

J. Luis Correa 

Member of Congress 


